Ennio and Maribel Zaragoza
216 Humphrey’s Drive
Camden, DE 19934
302-697-2511

Dear Neighbor:

We are writing this letter on behalf of Cedar Hardscaping, Inc. Cedar
Hardscaping has transformed the landscaping of our home. We are
grateful for their level of wor kmanship and professionalism. We highly
recommend Cedar Hardscaping for all your landscaping work.

They worked with us step by step, offering us a superior job at

a very competitive price.

Sincerely,

Ennio and Maribel Zaragoza




